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Leave of Absence Policy 

 

 A member who is going to be unable to attend our Rotary meetings for an extended 
period, (typically a month or more) for personal or family matters, business 
requirements, or extended time spent out of town, may apply for a Leave of Absence. 
The member can request this from a Board member (preferably the Secretary) who will 
present the request to the full Board for consideration. The Board can grant a Leave of 
Absence for up to a maximum of 12 months. In the case of a 12-month LOA the 
member would be expected to return to active membership or resign from the club at 
the end of the 12 months. 

Members on an LOA are NOT exempted from paying regular club dues and will be 
expected to keep current on dues payments as invoiced quarterly by the Club Treasurer. 

A member taking a Leave of Absence of three (3) months or more for personal or family 
matters, or for business requirements, may ask for an exemption from paying dues by 
making a formal request to the Board President or Treasurer who will take it to the full 
Board for consideration. 

Since attendance at club meetings is still possible via ZOOM an exemption from dues is 
not appropriate when the reason for the LOA is extended time out of town for personal 
reasons, i.e. vacation, second home, etc. 

 


